
 

 

SECT/BFIL/                        April 23, 2024 
      
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.   
Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex   
Bandra (E),Mumbai – 400 051      
Email – surveillance@nse.co.in 
SYMBOL – BFINVEST 
 
ISIN: INE878K01010     
    
     
Sub. : Clarification on Spurt in Volume 
 
Ref.:  Your letter no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/ 14194 dated April 22, 2024 received 

through email  
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
With reference to your email/ letter, we wish to state that, apart from the information 
on various matters already shared with the investors from time to time, there is no 
further information / announcement which we have to share with our investors which 
could have any bearing on the price / volume behavior in the scrip of our Company. 
 
We request you to take our clarification /submission made hereinabove in the subject 
matter on your records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For BF Investment Limited 
 
 
 
 
Gayatri Pendse Karandikar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Email:Gayatri.Pendse@bfilpune.com 
 
 
c.c.  BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001. 
Scrip Code – 533303 
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